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Ideas and recommendations from the 2021 questionnaire: 

 

 More visits to the cinema 

 More4 

 More board games 

 

What we did following the 2021 questionnaire: 

 

 Trips to the cinema – this is an option at the end of term for treats or if there is 

something particular the young people are interested in they can request to go. 

 We have purchased a number of new board and card games to enhance the variety 

of choice for our young people. 

 All other ideas and recommendations were different activities that the young 

people need to talk to their staff members about, Senior Childcare Associates fed 

back through the staff meeting the list of activities, to be considered when 

planning. 

 

Evaluation of the 2022 questionnaire: 

 

We handed out 47 questionnaires and 46 were returned. Thank you to all the young 

people and staff, this is an excellent response. Three Resi YP were not surveyed 

because either they were unwell or they did not attending resi during the week of the 

survey. 

 

The majority of young people like the activities they take part in, with the most 

popular activities being: 

 Free time 

 Computers 

 Eating out 

 Bowling 

 

The majority of young people expressed they like Resi, the activities they take part in 

and being with their friends, but some said they miss their family. 

 

32 out of 42 of the Y/P who answered the question (76%), said that they felt their 

belongings were safe whilst staying at Resi. This is a 6% improvement on last year, 

all Y/P were reminded that they had lockable bedside cupboards for their belongings.  

 

31 out of 41 of the Y/P who answered the question (75%) felt very confident that staff 

would look after them if they were ill. 9 of the YP were confident that staff would 



look after them, only I YP wasn’t confident, but explained that they had never been ill 

whilst at resi. 

 

Here are some of the things that were said: 

    
All the activities are fun, The staff are nice, I like 
PLAYING on the Super Nintendo, I like Having fun with 

my friends, I LIKE “EVERYTHING” ABOUT RESi, I like 
staying, we get to go bowling, eat out and go to the 

cinema, I like Going out to activities. 
 

Ideas and recommendations from the 2022 questionnaire: 

 

 Change the resi menu, different meals and puddings 

 More visits to theme parks, water parks, lazer tag 

 Different / more movie DVDs 

 

 

What we have done so far to meet the needs and the wishes of the young people 

as a result of the 2022 questionnaire: 

 

We have already changed the resi menu as a result of the survey and gathered 

feedback about what the YP would like to eat at a council meeting. We are in the 

process of further evaluating the responses from the survey and exploring the ideas 

and recommendations.  

 

 

 


